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Parking lot renovations completed!
With our parking lot now completed, we have 5 handicap spots

available, and we ask for you to please respect the no parking

areas. As a friendly reminder, the large dumpster is for broken

down cardboard ONLY. On top of this, the basketball court has

NEW red, white and blue basketball nets as well as a new recycle

bin and garbage bin. After the lot was completed, we received

overwhelming Thank You's from the community, so let's do our

best to keep The Commons a clean and fun place!

Say hello to Tea & Stitches Boutique, home of the Blue Dragon Fiber Arts owner Michelle

Christopher! Michelle is a fiber arts teacher and pattern designer who has had her published designs


sold throughout the USA, Europe, and the Netherlands! Tea & Stitches offers a cozy, welcoming

space to learn crochet, knitting, weaving and crafting with complementary tea and treats. If you are


looking to start your own project or are shopping for a gift, stop on down and relax with a book

from their inspiration library. There are easy classes for adults, and they have the tools you will need

to get started with including kits. Coming soon to suite 100; Call Michelle today at 716- 507-3103 to


sit and stitch anytime with Tea & Stitches!
 

Please contact John Duerr at 716-870-4104 for

more information today!

Primary day August 23rd in the Event Center!

Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons will be a polling location

for the upcoming elections from 6am - 9pm at the
Ken-Ton Event Center (Formally the Community Room)!

Please join us any time during that day to place your

votes!
Are you interested in hosting your event here with us?



Coming soon! Beach Bootcamp!

Our friends at Body of Wealth will be hosting a beach bootcamp

which will consist of a total body work out with fun fitness games!

Stay tuned to learn more details about this exciting event and how

you can take control of your health! 
Additionally, since early July, Body of Wealth has doubled their

studio size and is now enjoying an all-new AC system to make classes
even cooler! Body of Wealth will be able to host larger classes and

invite you to join them in for their 30-day challenges in suites 206 and

208! Contact DIzzo or L at 716-254-7756.
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Open networking event August 11th!

Join our friends at BNI Executive Marketing Team for an open

marketing event on Thursday August 11th from 5:30pm-9:30pm at

Froth Brewing Co on Military Rd. Stop on by and connect with local

business professionals and enjoy a cold drink! 
If you are unable to attend the event, BNI invites you to join them

every Tuesday at 7-8:30am in suite 104 at The Commons. 
For more information, contact Karli at 716-628-3573.

Fall registration begins August 15th!

Buffalo Turners Gymnastics will open their school year class

registration on August 15th for girl's beginner, intermediate and

advanced classes. Registration fees for these classes are due upon

enrollment and must be paid to complete your registration. If your

child was a previous student who would like to return and did NOT

enroll during the 2021-2022 year, please notify the office prior to

registration. To see all available times, visit Buffalo Turners

Gymnastics website or call Barb at 716-877-2700.

Open enrollment at The Blue Giraffe!

With summer coming to an end, The Blue Giraffe intends to have

some end of summer fun! What better way to end summer by playing

in sprinklers, having ice cream social parties and even bounce houses

to jumpstart their fall session!  Blue Giraffe's fall session is approaching

fast, and they are having open enrollment for children starting as

early as 6 weeks all the way to 4 years old. If interested in enrolling

your child, please call Amanda at 716- 447-6558.

tel:7168772700
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=194f1135bd6812b8JmltdHM9MTY1OTYyOTY2MiZpZ3VpZD02MjQ0MzE3NS05ODI0LTQzMTMtYWNjNy1kN2I4ZjE0MjllNTkmaW5zaWQ9NTUzNw&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=7fded590-1410-11ed-8ec9-1db674d5510d&u=a1dGVsOjcxNjQ0NzY1NTg&ntb=1
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CPR classes available for the public!
Do you want a class that will both educate you AND be fun? Check out

Action Cpr LLC for a variety of classes ranging from beginner to

advanced! To learn more about classes, please call Action Cpr at
716-545-7820 to schedule your class today!
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Summer church services!

New Story Church will continue their summer schedule for Sunday service at

10am through the month of August. The Story groups hosted by individual

members will continue to meet on schedule and are always looking for new

members to join! Stop on by during a Sunday service or visit their website at

www.newstorychurch.com to discover your story.

Caramici's Celebrates 2 years at The Commons!

This month marks the 2-year anniversary since Caramici's Bakery has joined us

here at The Commons!  To celebrate this anniversary, Caramici's will be

launching their newly redesigned website that will allow you to view their

menu, promotions and so much more with an updated flare! Caramici's Bakery

is the place to go for all of your sweet tooth needs! Call Caramici's today to

place your next order at 716-874-2253 and make sure to visit their website at

www.Caramicisbakery.com/

Neighbors Helping Neighbors
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Upcoming blood drive on August 25th!

Our friends at Connect Life will be joining us here at the commons on

August 25th. Appointments are available from 12pm-6pm in our event

center and walk-ins are always welcomed. All blood and platelet donors

will receive a coupon for a FREE pizza slice from Crosby's. Call Connect

Life today to set up your appointment at 716-529-4270.

Kenmore Rotary Bison Baseball Night!
Join the Kenmore Rotary Club on August 26th for Buffalo Bison fun at

7:05pm for first pitch! The game includes postgame fireworks and happy

hour from 5:00pm-6:30pm with $4 craft beers and food specials from

Resurgence Brewing. Tickets are $12 and everyone is encouraged to

attend. Please RSVP (with payment) to Brandon at

KenmoreRotaryPresident@gmail.com by August 15th.

tel:7165457820


The Great Ken-Ton Scavenger Hunt begins!

Join us in celebrating the Ken-Ton Chamber of Commerce's 50th anniversary

with a QR Code scavenger hunt! To enter all you need to do is scan the KTCC

QR code with your smart phone at participating Kenton businesses to start

your prize collection! In addition, you will be entered into a drawing to win

the jubilee grand prize of The Bison suite for 12 people on Saturday

September 24th, a $50 gift certificate to Englewood Flower Shop and much

more! Make sure to stop on by Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons to scan our code

to begin the fun! To register please visit the chambers website at

https://kentonchamber.org/scavenger-hunt/registration/

Local vendors wanted for upcoming event!

The Lewiston Grand Bazaar is looking for local Kenmore artisans and designers

for their upcoming event October 29th and 30th from 12pm-5pm! With the

theme still underway, applications are now open to become a vendor! if you

are interested in becoming one of their participating vendors and are

interested in more details, please check out The Lewiston Grand Bazaar on

Facebook and Instagram to see how you can become a vendor!
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Rugby continues at The Commons!

As the children's rugby reason comes to a close, we would like to announce

that the High School girls' team will continue their practice here at The

Commons! They are expected to play through the fall and will continue their

sessions on Monday nights from 6:30pm-8pm. To learn more information,

contact Kenmore Rugby today on their website at ww.kenmorerugbyclub.org

DOES YOUR BUSINESS NEED A HOME OR ARE YOU LOOKING FOR EVENT SPACE?

Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons offers a variety of space available to fit your business needs! Ranging

from a long-term lease with rates (starting at $1.50 per square foot), or events in our Ken-Ton Event

Center, The Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons is the place to be! Come join our family by contacting us


today at 716-870-4104 and follow us on Facebook!

If you would like to be added to our mailing list, 
please email jennifer at jengreen3d.com

https://kentonchamber.org/scavenger-hunt/registration/?fbclid=IwAR0_0o4iSd-zlRWhWou0UoiYaUu94YDMavW8Khdv2gNkOzcDF1gp5AeRNTI
http://www.kenmorerugbyclub.org/?fbclid=IwAR1lPf3izQ4_idjkP_W5h5RPugJr7gFSMQSqHLeckq_Cotdj4aAKt6a81UU

